GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, SAMBALPUR



NO 5520 /GMU

Notice

Date: 10-11-18

In partial modification of the Notice No 5495/GMU, dated 09.11.2018, Students who are interested to participate in **The Inter-University Central Zone Youth Festival 2019** being organized by the Sambalpur University, Jyoti Vihar, Burla from 7th to 11th January 2019 are directed to contact any one of the following officers on or before 12/11/2018. A copy of each of the invitation letter and "**Event at a Glance**" is attached herewith the notice for information of the students.

- 1. Ms. Sulagna Choudhury, Philosophy & OIC Cultural Secretary (8763158163)
- 2. Dr. T.N.P. Pati, Pol. Sc. (9777367198)
- 3. Dr. Pradosh Ku. Acharya, Botany (9437763859)

With this the earlier notice no 5495/GMU of dated 09.11.2018 is hereby withdrawn.

Memo No. 5521 / Date 10 - 11 - 18 REGISTRAR Copy to Persons concerned / All Notice Boards / All Hostel Notice Boards / All Hods &

Copy to Persons concerned / All Notice Boards / All Hostel Notice Boards/ All Hods & Co-ordinators/ PA to VC / Registrar's file / Dy. Registrar /OIC Students Welfare / University Website / HC for information & necessary action.

REGISTRAR